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SUBJECT:  Strategies for Improving 2+2 Articulation 
 
 

PROPOSED BOARD ACTION 
 
Consider approval of three strategies for improving 2+2 articulation. 
 

AUTHORITY FOR BOARD OF GOVERNORS ACTION 
 

Article IX, Section 7, Florida Constitution 
 

BACKGROUND INFORMATION 
 
Since March 2016, the Board of Governor’s Select Committee on 2+2 Articulation has 
reviewed the statewide articulation law and policies, the pipeline of AA students 
coming to the State University System (SUS) from the Florida College System (FCS), 
and the performance of AA students within the SUS.  For nine months, the Committee 
engaged in an intensive review of current 2+2 programs, including issues associated 
with the academic transition, the admissions process, the cultural transition, and 
information on AA graduates. In January 2017, the Committee held a workshop to 
discuss additional issues focused on the need to improve information about potential 
pathways and course sequences, especially for high school students in dual enrollment 
programs.  The Committee also identified solutions that address the most critical issues 
for inclusion in the Committee’s implementation plan. 
 
At its March 2017 meeting, the Select Committee on 2+2 approved three strategies to 
improve transfer and articulation and a tentative staff plan for implementing the 
strategies.  Committee Chair Alan Levine will provide a recommendation for the three 
strategies to the full Board of Governors for consideration. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Supporting Documentation Included: Included in Select Committee on 2+2 

Articulation Materials 
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